
CITY OF CUPERTINO 
REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL 
 
Professional Services For Apple Campus 2 Transportation Demand Management (“TDM”) 
Monitoring Program For City of Cupertino 
 
The City seeks the services of a qualified consultant for the preparation and execution of a TDM 
Monitoring Program focused around the Apple Campus 2 project.  As identified in the Apple 
Campus 2 Project Environmental Impact Report, Apple committed to reducing the amount of 
traffic generated by its development and is required to implement several TDM measures.  A 
monitoring program is required to ensure that the TDM measures are implemented and the 
required trip reduction is achieved.  The TDM monitoring program will start 6 months after 
initial occupancy (currently anticipated for April 2017) and will continue over the life of the 
project.  The consultant will develop the TDM monitoring program approach for the life of the 
project, and collect data and present the results in a TDM Monitoring Report for the first three 
(3) years of monitoring.   
 
Interested firms should obtain a full copy of the RFP from the City’s web site at: 
http://www.cupertino.org/index.aspx?page=659 
 
Please contact the Department of Public Works for additional information at 408-777-3354. 
 
Proposals are due at the Cupertino City Hall at the Department of Public Works no later 
than 3:00 p.m. on Monday, May 1, 2017. 
 
CITY OF CUPERTINO  
/GRACE SCHMIDT/ 
CITY CLERK 
PUBLISH 4/7/17 
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